
CUPE Local 5026:             84 members voted, 96% voted yes

Today, CUPE Local 5026 (CCNB) counted their strike vote ballots. Here
are the results:

There is only one CUPE local part of the centralized bargaining team that
has yet to complete its strike vote. CUPE Local 1190 (General Labour &
Trades) has started their strike votes today, October 1, and will continue
on October 2 and 4. Vote count will be held October 5.

Your centralized bargaining team sent a letter back to Premier Higgs,
following his correspondence of September 27th. You can consult that
letter on the CUPE NB website. In it, we re-affirm we look forward to
going back to the table, but that we will only do so once he removes the
concessions. It’s in the Premier’s hands to ensure there are no
disruptions to our public services.

Members of CUPE Local 1251, 1252, 1253, 1418, 1840, 1866, 2745 and
5017: at this time, it’s very important to keep in touch with your Local
about upcoming developments. Please verify that your executives have
your personal email address and phone number, and follow your Local
and CUPE NB on Facebook and other social media.

In solidarity, 

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team

BARGAINING FORWARD
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